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Formal Recognition of
NAHCPs Deferred

The implementation of PhilHealth Circular 32, S.2005

and PhilHealth Circular 06, S.2007, both of which provide

for the formal recognition of National Associations of

Health Care Providers is deferred until further notice.

The deferment is designed to enable the Corporation

to further study all issues related to the

recognition of NAHCPs.

The Philippine Hospital Association (PHA) and Philippine

Medical Association (PMA), however, which are currently

recognized by PhilHealth, need not apply as their

recognition stands / remains.


